
Prayeroughts and Requests
He give the more grace when the burdens grow greater. He adds more strength
when the labors increase; To added affliction He adds His mercy, To multiplied
trials His multiplied peace.
When we have exhausted our store of endurance; when our strength has failed
ere the day is half done; when we reach the end of our hoarded resources, Our
Father’s full giving has only begun! His love has no limit, His grace has no
measure; and His power no boundary known unto men! For out of His infinite
riches in glory He gives and gives and gives again

~Annie Johnson Flint

Financial Report through September 21, 2025
To financially support any of our church ministries, please mark your tithe envelope accordingly.
Any undesignated contributions turned in by tithe envelope will remain in the local church

Yearly Monthly Rec. this Budget YTD
Budget Budget month to date Rec.

Church Budget* $223,200 $18,600 $26,553 $163,115 $165,697
Media Ministry $20,500 $1,708 $5,901 $15,010 $13,333

*Church Budget consists of: Christian Education (41%), Church Expense (30%), Operating Reserves (Working Capital) (4%),
Evangelism (3.5%), Building Maintenance (3%), Media Ministry (3%), Personal Ministries (3%), Sabbath School (3%),
Contingency (2%), Youth/YA (2%), Community Services (2%), Adventurers (1%), Pathfinders (1%), Worthy Student (1%),
and Social Committee (0.5%)

September 27, 2025

Giving Guide
We thank you for supporting our local and global church through your giving. Youmay
place a tithe envelope in any of the locked boxes at the sanctuary entrance doors or
scan the QR code in the box below to give online.

Pray for those struggling with respiratory
challenges that God give them relief

Pray for those needing important surgeries, as well
as those recovering from surgeries, that God’s will
be done

Pray for our public servants, EMS, Fire and Rescue,
and Law Enforcement families, for protection and
Providential leading

Pray for the presence of the Holy Spirit, with each
one volunteering in outreach both locally and
worldwide in Jesus’name

Pray for the grace to overcome obstacles in the right
Spirit, that Jesus may be the one people think of
as a result of our dealings with them

Pray for the many unspoken requests in the hearts
of each one (Romans 8:26)



AnnouncementsHappy Sabbath and Welcome to the Cicero SDA Church

Sabbath School – 9:30 a.m.
ere are adult Sabbath School classes located in the church sanctuary and in
the fellowship hall – please feel free to join either class. For the location of
children, youth, and young adult classes, please ask the greeter for directions.

Thirteenth Sabbath Program – 10:20 a.m.
Join us in the church sanctuary for a special program, beginning at 10:15

Worship Service – 10:50 a.m.

Announcements &Welcome Art Miller

Praise through Singing

Worship through the Written Word Bob Bartlett

Garden of Prayer Bob Bartlett

Children’s Story Jordan Reichert

Shine & Share

Worship through Giving Art Miller
Indiana Advance

Music for Meditation Beth Bartlett & Lori Yensho

Worshiprough the Spoken Word Pastor Raiden Easton

Closing Hymn

Sunset tonight at 7:32 p.m. Sunset next Friday at 7:21 p.m.

Welcome to Cicero
We want to extend a warm Cicero welcome to all of our guests today that have
been attending our ForecastingHope prophecy series, aswell as all of our regular
members and students. We hope you have a worshipful experience today.

irteenth Sabbath Program
Our adult S.S. Classes will end at 10:15 today, and we’ll meet in the sanctuary
at 10:20 to start ourirteenth Sabbath program, where we hear from some of
our younger Sabbath School classes and listen to some adult mission stories.

Fellowship Lunch Today
We hope you’ve planned to join us today for our fellowship meal together. We
will meet aer the service in the fellowship hall.

Sabbath at the Park
Next Sabbath, October 4, there will be a church outing at the Summit Lake State
Park, from 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. for those that wish to participate (there will
still be regular services at Cicero). Important Update:ere has been a change
to the plans for the food, so pleasemakenote. For lunch,we are asking everyone
to bring a picnic dish to share for a potluck lunch together. ere are no
warming facilities, so plan to bring cold foods. Plates, cups and utensils will
be provided. For supper, there will be haystacks provided by the church. If
you are planning to join us for haystacks, wemust know by today to plan food
counts. Sign up in the lobby. Any questions? Chat with Ramona Trubey.

In Sympathy
On September 18, Janet Clear passed away. Our prayers and sympathies are
with her family. Janet was a long-time member and we’ll miss her greatly.
On September 20, Sheri DeWitt passed away in Michigan. Her services were
this past Monday. Sheri was also a long time Cicero member and worked for
the Indiana Conference for over 20 years.

Women’s Ministry Retreat
You won’t want to miss the upcoming Women’s Ministry Retreat. It will be at
Brown County State Park (Abe Martin Inn) October 24-26. For more info or
for help signing up, contact Tammy Begley at 317-919-5318.

Auntie Social
To the Ladies of Cicero: the Auntie Social is back this year! Please save the date
of October 7. More details to follow soon.


